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Free Pizza!
The Office of Alumni Affairs is looking for 

1st and 4th year students to participate in a focus group on

Wednesday, January 31, from noon – 1 pm. 

Participants will receive a free lunch and all we ask 

in return is your honest opinion!

Contact Chloe at 492-7726 or chloe.chalmers@ualberta.ca

by Friday, January 26 to participate.

www.uofaweb.ualberta.ca/youngalumni

OUR DEAR LEADER  by Adam Gaumont

SNOMOGHOST  by Brad Sime


